
Recently Baptised:  

 We welcome to the Christian Community  

Nathan Murdoch, Grace Power and Sean O’Donoghue. 
 
 We wish each of them and their family every blessing. 

 

Priests of the Parish 

Canon Gerard Garrett 
Fr Frank O’Connor 
Fr Leo McDonnell 
Canon John Daly 

 

Parish Office 

061 414624 

Mass Times  

Mon—Fri   10am, 5.45pm 
       Sat   10am & 6pm Vigil 

Sun 8am, 10.30am, 12 noon 

St Anthony’s Novena  

  Tuesday 10am & 5.45pm   
with a blessing of the relic 

after. 

 

Holy Days  

Vigil Weekdays 5.45pm 
Weekdays 10am, 5.45pm 

 

Confessions 

Saturday 10.30am  

 

Baptisms 
Saturday 4.30pm 

Eucharistic Adoration  
Takes place each Friday 
    4.30pm to 5.30pm. 

All are welcome. 

 

Cathedral Shop 

Open Mon - Sat  
from 10.30am to 1pm. 

 Split the Pot 
 Congratulations to 

Esther Murphy 
Winner of  last weekends  

draw 19/11.  
      

Parish Newsletter Sunday 26th November 2023 

Recently Deceased:  

We offer our sympathies to the family and loved ones of  
Charlie Dawson RIP 

May his gentle soul rest in eternal peace.         

Liturgy Corner:         Lord, hear my prayer. And let my cry come to you. 
 
Let us pray. O God, the Creator and Redeemer of all the faithful; grant to the souls of 
your faithful departed the remission of all their sins, that by our devout prayers they 
may obtain that pardon which they have always desired and gain the gift of eternal 
life with you, who lives and reigns world without end. Amen. 
 
Eternal rest give unto them, O Lord. 
And let perpetual light shine upon them. 
May they rest in peace. Amen. 

Prayers in  Mt St Lawrence Cemetery 

 will take place this Sunday 26th November at 3pm 

        November 26th St Munchin’s Parish 

We are always grateful for your donations  which go towards the upkeep 
of The Cathedral.   

Listed are the various ways to donate: 
1. Baskets at exit doors. 
2. Weekly Envelope collection. 
3. Tap to Donate machines at exit door. 
4.        Online  through our web  site www.stjohnscathedrallimerick.com  tap the 

 donate  key.        

Dear all, 

This Sunday marks World Youth Day and I would ask that you keep 
all our young people in your prayers and those that work with 
young people. 

I have attached a message from Pope Francis for the day and a further link to his  
message below. 

Pope’s diocesan WYD Message: In dark times, hope - Vatican News 

                 + Bishop Brendan 

Information and Support for Birth Mothers - whose babies were placed for adoption 
may be found at www.birthinfo.ie or by calling the relevant section of TUSLA at  
+353 818 445 500. 

Alone: ‘Would you be willing to provide companionship to an older person locally? 

ALONE are seeking volunteers in your area. Full training and support provided. If in-
terested, please apply via the ALONE website at www.alone.ie or for further infor-
mation please contact Caroline  086-0591399 or via email caroline.bradley@alone.ie  
 
If you are over 60 and would like to know more about the services ALONE can offer 
you, please call 0818 222 024.’  

Pennywell Day Centre : If you are over sixty and would like a change of scene 

why not come and join us Mon to Wed from 10am to 3pm.  Contact Geraldine at 061 

414150 for further details.  

http://www.stjohnscathedrallimerick.com
https://www.vaticannews.va/en/pope/news/2023-11/pope-francis-world-youth-day-message-hope-in-dark-times.html
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